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February is usually one of our coldest 

months, resulting in many indoor recesses. 

However, on mild days, students will be  

expected to go outside for fresh air and 

some exercise. Should your child be unwell, 

please keep them home until they feel  

better. 

Black History Month is a 

special time to reflect on the 
contributions and achievements 

of Black leaders past and  

present. At St. Aidan’s, Black  

History Month acknowledges the 
diversity of Black Canadians, the 

importance of Black Leadership 

and the Legacy being built for  

future generations.  

School Registration Forms have gone home for all 

our existing students. This helps us plan successfully 

to ensure Quality Christian Education continues next 

school year at St. Aidan’s. Please return them before 

the due date on 19th February. We look forward to 

having yet another successful year with all of all our 

St. Aidan’s Family & Friends! 

Thank You to the Dean family for our Eileen Dean 

Mobile Library. Our Library program is a success with 

the students.  Reminders will be sent home for over-

due or lost books. Thank you Ms. Kristal for making 

our students enthusiastic and passionate about 

reading again.  

 

We look forward to a short yet fun-filled learning month. 

Peace and Blessings, 

Ms. E. Petersen, Vice Principal 
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